
Please be aware of the regulations for mobile phones and 

our school policy regarding the collecting of them: 

 

NO mobile phone can be taken into the exam hall – even if switched off.  

Anyone found to have had a phone on them during the exam has to be 

reported to the Exam Board who will, as a minimum, cancel marks for that 

paper. 

 

All mobile phones need to be switched off and put in school bags and left 

outside the exam room. 

 

At the start of the exam the Exam Officer will give students one last 

opportunity to give in a phone – this is in case anyone has forgotten they have 

it with them and only remembers at that point.  


